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In science we have been
investigating plants. We can

now identify and describe
garden plants and wild plants

and flowers.

In computing we
have been using

chrome book
keyboards to add

and edit text within
word documents. 

This half term we
have had the

opportunity to take
part in an after

school craft club. 

We have
developed our

scissor skills and
created lots of
spring crafts!

In maths, we have
developed our confidence
grouping and counting in

2s, 5s and 10s using
resources and coins.

We have used our
map skills in

geography this half
term to learn the
names of the four

countries in the UK,
as well as their
capital cities. 

We are also able to
locate and name

some of the seas!  
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